ame 020300 9@

From: [ R

Sent: 12 November 2020 10:58
To: wastecomments
Subject: PUBLIC CONSULTATION

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

As a regular Dodder walker, I can vouch that bottles and cans are the most significant litter issue on the
Dodder banks between Milltown and Clonskeagh. Walking from Farmer Browns to the Dropping Well on
two days I got 16 and 24 bottles and cans on the two days and 29 and 2 coffee cups on the paths beside the
Dodder. There are nests of bottles and cans in the bushes.

This is an avoidable problem which is destroying the local environment and counter-arguments from Repak
only work when the impact of litter and the cost of litter management are excluded from the reckoning. But
this is the main cost.

i

Dodder Action is an organisation dedicated to cleaning the Dodder and its tributaries and improving facilities and
amenities along its length,
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